
                                                                                                                          

 

 

 
          31 October 2024 

 
 
Dear Valued Member, 
 
RE: SAMWUMED 2025 Monthly Contribution Increases  
 
As we approach the end of the year, we want to update you on the upcoming changes to your 
contributions. Mindful of the financial challenges faced by all South Africans in 2024, the Scheme 
has made every effort to apply a reasonable increase in contribution rates, aligned with the 
enhanced benefits for 2025. 
 
The new rates take effect from 1 January 2025. Below are the 2025 contribution rates based on 
your selected option: 
 
OPTION A 2025, which will be the NEW SAVINGS OPTION in 2025 

  
*Please speak to your Employer (Human Resource Department) to find out what subsidy you qualify for* 
 
OPTION B 2025 
 

 
*Please speak to your Employer (Human Resource Department) to find out what subsidy you qualify for* 

 



                                                                                                                          

 

 

The above increases have been submitted to the Council for Medical Schemes (CMS) and 
are subject to the council’s approval. 
 
For more information you can call us on 0860 104 117. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and wish you well for 2025.  
 
Sincerely 
 
SAMWUMED 
 
Premium Management Department 

 
 
 

 


